
Received 3/5/2025 
 
Good Afternoon, 
 
We’re working with the applicant for the attached plat and are currently in the permitting phase 
for the development. They will be recording soon but will likely not meet the 4/3 deadline. 
Please accept this as a formal request for plat extension. 
 
Best Regards, 
 

Michael C. York, P.E. 
President 
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